
January 6, 1978 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify your reception of our station on Dec. 

21, 1977. I have checked our program log and according to it 

your report is totally accurate. 

Your reception report is one of several I've had from 
the Pennsylavania-New York area. I still find this most 
interesting. As you can see from the enclosed coverage area 
map we are a directional station covering an area mostly sout 

of us. Also to date I have had no reception reports from 
locations south of us. Very strange indeed. 

I see from your letter that you are from Northeastern 
Pennsylavania. Would you be anywhere near Stroudsburg? The 

reason I ask is because my wife -to -be is from there. 

Anyway in addition to the coverage area map I have 

enclosed my card. If you are in need of any other information 
or if I can be of any help in any way please feel free to 

contact me. 

Sincerely Yours, 

-Rey- '-'02(),),, 
Roy Moore 
Engineer 
WKIE Radio 

1540 broadcasting corporation 6001 wilkerson road richmond, virginia 23227 804/264-1540 


